
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF THE 

HOUSING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT  

ADVISORY BOARD MEETING 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Housing and Community 

Development Advisory Board to be held on April 3, 2019, is hereby canceled.  The next 

scheduled regular meeting is May 1, 2019, in the Council Chambers at 6:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
 

Ashlyn Newman 
______________________________ 
Ashlyn Newman 
Housing Coordinator 
 


